
Autumn 2 

 

The children love our 

campfires. We all wrapped up 

warm and enjoyed toast and 

hot chocolate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children enjoyed finding out about Diwali. They made their own candle 

holders and had colourful patterns painted on their hands. 

 

 



The children had lots of fun during World Nursery Rhyme Week. They have 

enjoyed singing Incy Wincy spider, Wind the Bobbin, Down in the Jungle, 

Sleeping bunnies and Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes. They loved playing their 

instruments and taking part in various crafts linked to the songs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term, we have been reading lots of traditional tales. The children were 

very good at retelling the stories using puppets. They enjoyed making their own 

gingerbread men and trying porridge just like Goldilocks. We made a pictogram 

to show who liked the porridge.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Remembering the soldiers 

and brave people with our 

poppies.  

 

 

 

 

 

The term ended with lots of Christmas fun. We 

had a visit from the Elf who brought lots of 

Christmas stories for the children to enjoy. They 

made their own Christmas cake, decorated a 

candle holder and used lots of glitter to make 

their Christmas crafts sparkly.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children worked really hard to learn lots of songs and actions for the 

Nativity and performed them brilliantly. We hope you enjoyed watching it and 

wish you all a Merry Christmas. 

 


